From: mthorsted@aol.com

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Stop the Deschutes bridge building.
Date: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 8:05:41 AM

| am a resident that would be affected by the building of the bridge across the
Deschutes. | live in a private neighborhood, Sunrise Village, that has held and
maintained its streets and pathways independent of the City of Bend. It would
change our way of life of the last 40 years to have the Bend Parks and Rec use their
powers of condemnation to take away our private land. This would put hundreds of
people a day onto private land going through Sunrise Village, and my back yard to
gain very little. It would be an almost 3 mile detour through residential neighborhoods
to gain only a half mile of going up river. It makes no sense what so ever.

Stop the insanity.
Mary Thorsted
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